
Dear Parents, 

 

Re: Partial Resumption of Offline Classes and Exam Updates 

 

As per the directives of the Directorate of Education (DOE), we would like to inform that our school 

will partially resume offline classes for select grades, effective immediately keeping in mind the AQI 

levels which are still in the process of coming back to normal. 

 

Regarding upcoming exams, please note the following updates: 

 

- Pre-Board Exams for Classes X and XII will proceed as per the previously shared Datesheet. 

- The exam scheduled for 26th November 2024 has been postponed and rescheduled for 13th 

December 2024. 

 

Thanks 

 

Team Hansraj 


